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This Office hereby endorses the subject undertaking and encourages the support and 
participation of all concerned to the celebration of the national organ and tissue 
donation awareness month entitled, “Be a Lifeline. Be a LifeBOD” on November 30, 
2019 at Baliuag University Cultural and Sports Center, Baliuag, Bulacan, 
organized by the Central Luzon Center for Health Development, Department of Health.

For further inquiries, please contact the regional coordinator of the Philippine Organ 
Donation and Transplantation program - Philippine Network for Organ Sharing 
(PODTP-PhilNOS):

Dr. Madison Dominguez
Conference Chair
Mobile No.: +639569777856
Email: dohro3.ncd@gmail.com

Participation of all concerned is VOLUNTARY and subject to the approval of the school 
head.

MS. LORA L. YUSI
Officer-In-Charge 
Office of the Director IV

Reference: Letter from Dr. Cesar C. Cassion, CESO IV, Director IV, Department of Health
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